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I am strongly opposed to project #2 on the proposals for the Estrella substation. High power lines going down
Goldenhill and across the back of Circle B would be a complete eyesore to our community and have a drastic impact
on our property values. I’m not opposed to the 1st proposal.

Terry Stegman
2775 Rafter way
Paso Robles, CA 93446


